
October Events 
Halloween Recycled Art Decor 

Students may bring a recycled item decorated for Halloween beginning on the 21st of 
October to display above their hallway cubby. 

- Item cannot be larger than a gallon milk jug or cereal box.  
- Item must be made from a non-perishable recycled item.  
- Item must follow school rules. Nothing too frightening or gory.  

Appropriate for ages 3 and up  
 

Halloween Parade 
This year we will be providing a virtual costume parade for parents and families to enjoy 
wherever they may be. We have a beautifully decorated backdrop where students will be 
able to strike a pose as they walk through. We will be streaming the event live on our 
Facebook page. Please call the office and let us know if you would prefer your child 
not participate in the broadcast.  
 
Broadcast times will be as  
follows on October 31: 
Kindergarten 8:00 - 8:40 
1st Grade 8:40 - 9:20 
2nd Grade 9:20 - 10:00 
3rd Grade 10:00 - 10:40   
We are looking forward to this event! 
 

Costumes 
  Students are welcome to wear their costumes to school on October 31st 

Our school dress code still applies 
 No weapons 
No masks 

Face paint must be 50% or less 
Costumes need to be prepared in advance at home 

Scan the QR code with 
your phone camera to 
easily join Thayne 
Elementary School’s 
Facebook page! 


